
Facilities Committee Meeting 
 
April 3, 2025 at 8:00 AM. 
 
Attendees: Dave Chambers, Julie Crew, Victoria Druley, Crell Johns, Craig Komar, Cyndi McClintock, 
Steve Mishler, Ryan O’Cull, Aaron Sable, Amy Smoyer, Andrew West 
Not in attendance:  Gretchen Newton, Ron Ross 
 
 
School Lunch Program Presentation 

●​ Review of the Federal Student Lunch Plan and an increase for the 2025-2026 school 
year. 
 

Burglar System Upgrade In Progress 
●​ All buildings will receive upgraded burglar systems by Homeland Security. 
●​ Touch Panels will be replaced 
●​ Launch Spring-Summer 2025 

 
Completed Projects 

●​ MHS Band van replaced with a 1-ton truck model to ensure proper hauling of the band 
trailer and the band equipment. 

●​ Two double barrelled CO2 tanks were replaced at the Medina Rec Center.   
This is a shared funding project with the City of Medina. 

●​ H.G. Blake Elementary boys restroom partitions were replaced with composite partitions 
to ensure durability and longevity.  

●​ The scoreboard at the Girls Softball field has been repaired with a new interior control 
panel, power supply, and wireless controller. 
 
 

Upcoming Projects - Summer 2025 
●​ Roofing  

○​ Ella Canavan Elementary / Multiple Sections 
○​ Medina Recreation Center / Section over indoor track 
○​ Board of Education Office / Gambrel Roof over lower level 

●​ Paving 
○​ Eliza Northrop Elementary / Staff Lot by Vasco Asphalt Company 

 
●​ Medina High School Track 

○​ A grant was received through the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency that will 
support the funding of the track reconstruction project.  

 
 
 
Next Meeting: May 1, 2025 / 8:00 AM / Garfield Building  


